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November 12, 2023 

Mr Niall Parker 
Chair 
Moving Around Pender Alternate Transportation Society 

RE: Pender HANDY-Dart Taxi Pilot Project 

Dear Niall, 

As the Southern Gulf Islands Area Director, I am pleased to support the Pender HANDY-Dart 
Taxi Pilot Project that you are proposing.   

Partnering with The SGI Neighborhood House and with Lightening Taxi makes sense and I 
believe your project fulfills many of the aims that the Island Coastal Economic Trust and 
Vancouver Island Economic Alliance wished to address in establishing the Community 
Passenger Transportation Fund. 

As an islander myself I am familiar with the challenges facing our senior citizens in getting 
around on our islands.  Data from this study will be valuable as we plan for future 
transportation options on the Islands. 

Yours truly, 

Paul Brent  
Capital Region Electoral Area Director, 
Southern Gulf Islands 


